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Welcome Back 

It has been lovely to welcome everyone 

back this week and to hear all of their 

news.  Everyone has settled back into 

their routines and we have lots to look forward to this 

term. We also welcome Mrs McAree to the staff team; she 

will be working with Y4 and Y6. Next week we will also 

welcome two associate teachers, Miss Piotrowicz and Miss 

Malcolm, in Y1 and Y3 

 

Forest School Clothing 

A quick reminder that children will need to bring in 

appropriate clothing and footwear for their Forest School 

sessions. 

Clubs 

Clubs will begin on Monday 9th January. 

You can register your child for a club by 

completing the survey on School Spider 

(apart from Jam Coding which should be 

booked directly). 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception 2023 

Remember the deadline for Reception 2023 applications is 

Sunday 15 January 2023. You can apply at https://

crowd.in/ZSgL0D 
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Holiday Request 

Please be aware, we cannot authorise holidays during 

term time.  Despite being an academy, Cheshire East are 

still responsible for monitoring attendance and they  

ensure that we follow the correct procedures and report 

all periods of unauthorised absences of five days or more 

(ten sessions).  Cheshire East then decide whether to 

administer a fixed penalty fine.  This does not come to the 

school but to the local authority.  Click on the image to 

find out more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Illness 

With lots of winter bugs still going round, can we ask that 

children remain at home if they have a high temperature 

for at least 24 hours.  Thank you for your support.   

For more information and guidance, 

click on the image below. 

 

 

 

Income Related Free School Meals 

If your child is in receipt of income related free school 

meals, they are automatically eligible for the Household 

Support Fund.  Last year, eligible families received 

supermarket vouchers, utility vouchers and access to free 

holiday clubs. 

You can claim free school meals for each child who attends 

school in Cheshire East if you receive one of these 

benefits: 

• Universal Credit with no earned income or with net 

monthly earnings less than £616.67 

• Income Support 

• Income based Jobseeker's Allowance 

• Income related Employment Support Allowance 

• Support under Part VI of the Immigration and 

Asylum Act 1999 

• The guaranteed element of State Pension Credit 

• Child Tax Credit  - as long as you have a yearly 

household income of less than £16,190 (as assessed 

by HM Revenue and Customs) and do not get 

Working Tax Credit 

• Working Tax Credit run-on (paid for 4 weeks after 

you stop qualifying for Working Tax Credit) 

We suggest you do make a claim for free school meals 

even if your child is in Reception or Key Stage 1 as the 

school can claim additional funding (pupil premium).  This 

can be used to cover the cost of your child’s trips and 

residentials. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/council_and_democracy/council_information/coronavirus/covid-winter-grant-scheme.aspx
https://www.cheshireeast.gov.uk/council_and_democracy/council_information/coronavirus/covid-winter-grant-scheme.aspx
http://www.breretonprimaryschool.org.uk/uploads/156/files/taking-children-on-holiday-during-term-time-amended-sep-16.pdf
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/?fbclid=IwAR1e8Xa0aTM12_QnNank1roXR4XUZj5l_U7qoxy1IaIO-HiEEIS0d1ZFZww

